Important notice to visitors

Pelorus Bridge Campsite — Flooding — Partial
closure

Due to flooding the Kahikatea Flat non-powered campsites are unavailable as they are
too wet for camping.

The river side campsites are closed until summer due to flood damage.

The powered sites are fully open and available for booking. There are no kitchen
facilities at the powered sites however users can drive to the kitchen across the river
(approximately 5 minutes) if needed.

Dave Hayes

Operations Manager, Waitohi/Picton Office

Issued on: 30/06/2025 docem: 10355092
Valid until: 02/08/2025 Notice: 25-3391
Waitohi/Picton Office: PO Box 161, Picton 7250

Email: picton@doc.govt.nz

www.doc.govt.nz

Department of For further information contact:

. Nelson Visitor Centre |
‘l Conservation b (08) 546 9530
Te Papa Atawbai Email: nelsonve@doc.govt.nz NewZealand Government


mailto:nelsonvc@doc.govt.nz
http://www.doc.govt.nz/

